February 2, 2022
Good Afternoon YCS Families and Staff,

Due to our inclement weather conditions, all Ypsilanti Community Schools buildings will
be closed on Thursday, February 3, 2022. Please note that Thursday, February 3, 2022
will be a live virtual learning day for all YCS students. Each student is expected to
report virtually to class. If you have questions about logging on, please email your
child’s teacher to obtain the classroom link.

All after-school programs and athletics for tomorrow, Thursday, February 3, 2022, will
be canceled. We will continue to monitor the weather and road conditions. If it is unsafe
to report to school, we will continue to teach virtually on Friday, February 4, 2022.

Know that all school closure updates will be communicated via email, school

messenger, and the district website. As always we appreciate your partnership. Stay
well and please be safe.

Dr. Alena Zachery-Ross, Superintendent



